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NOTICE1 
 

In the Matter of the Re-adoption by Notice of New Jersey Administrative Code 
(“N.J.A.C.”) 14:2 “Protection of Underground Facilities: One Call Damage 

Prevention System” 
Docket No. AX18020155  

 
Stakeholder Meeting – May 21, 2018 

 
The Staff of the Board of Public Utilities (BPU) invites all interested parties and 
members of the Public to a stakeholders’ meeting to discuss the re-adoption of the 
Board’s underground facilities: One-Call damage prevention system as outlined in 
N.J.A.C. 14:2. 
 
Staff is charged with working alongside stakeholders to review and propose changes to 
the rules outlined in Chapter 2. As part of this process, a number of issues will be 
analyzed including but not limited to operator responsibilities, excavator responsibilities, 
and other best practices that will help protect underground facilities and promote the 
safety in our community. This meeting is a follow up meeting to the March 22nd meeting 
in which multiple issues were brought up by the interested stakeholders who 
participated. 
 
For this specific meeting, issues involving the following topics will be discussed: 
 
N.J.A.C. 14:2-4.2 Underground facility operators – basic requirements 
N.J.A.C. 14:2-4.3 Underground facility operators – markout records 
N.J.A.C. 14:2-4.4 Underground facility operators – accidents and emergencies 
 
 

                                                 
1
Not a Paid Legal Advertisement  

Phil Murphy 
Governor 

 
Sheila Oliver 
Lt. Governor 

 
 
 

Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board 
Tel. # (609) 292-1599 

http://www.nj.gov/bpu/


Along with this notice BPU Staff will be notifying previous participants about this 
stakeholder process and alerting potential participants via the official BPU website 
http://www.nj.gov/bpu. 
 
Questions should be directed to Phil Galka in the Division of Reliability and Security via 
email at BPU.ONECALL@BPU.NJ.GOV. 
 
 
 
 
 
Stakeholder Meeting: In the Matter of The Board’s Review of N.J.A.C. 14:2 
UNDERGROUND FACILITIES: ONE-CALL DAMAGE PREVENTION SYSTEM. 
 

Date:   May 21, 2018 
 
Location: New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
Merrit System Conference Room (1st Floor) 

 
Time:   10:00 a.m.  
 

 

 

      

      
______________________  

Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board 

 
 

Dated: May 2, 2018 
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